
Special Announcement

False Renewal Notices
It has come to our attention that “final renewal notices” went out
today by mistake. At this point in January, we would normally be
sending out final renewal notices to everyone whose membership
expired in November, 2020. Unfortunately, iMIS sent these out for
everyone whose membership would be due in November 2021. In
other words, most members.

We sincerely apologize for this clerical error.  As you all know, we
are in the process of replacing our badly aging membership
database.  We can assure you that shortly, such errors will not be
possible.

Sincerely,

RASC Staff
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